
Newsletter

1 - No School 
5 - Expanded Learning Program  
      Summer Registration forms Due 
11 - District Advisory Committee
      DAC) - 3:30 pm
11 - District English Language 
      Advisory Committee (DELAC) - 
      5:00 pm
17 - Board of Education Meeting - 
       7:00 pm
26 - No School 

Important Dates in April

In collaboration with Wilderness 
Inquiry all 6th grade students will be 
canoeing with their classmates on 
the Cosumnes River. Canoemobile is 
a “floating classroom” that brings 
students out on local waterways in a 
10-person canoe to learn about 
science, history, geography and 
culture. We are extremely excited to 
offer this unique opportunity to our 
students in Galt. 

Canoemobile Field Trips at the 
Cosumnes River Preserve

April 2024

Galt Joint Union Elementary School District

"When one flower blooms, spring awakens everywhere."                     
- John O'Donohue

The District will be offering multiple programs this summer.  

Dates and Times: 

Extended School Year (Special Education) will be held at River 
Oaks, Marengo Ranch, McCaffrey, and Fairsite. Students have 
been invited based on their Individualized Education Plans. 

•

Migrant Programs will be held at McCaffrey and Fairsite. 
Registration forms will be sent home soon. 

•

Expanded Learning Program - Registration forms were sent home 
to all students and are due back by April 5th. 

•

General Education Summer Session will be held at Marengo Ranch 
and Valley Oaks. Students will be invited based on academic need. 
Registration forms will be sent home soon. 

•

Expanded Learning Program - June 14th-July 24th from 7:30-4:30. 
No program on June 19th and July 4th. 

•

All other programs - June 17th-July 12th from 8:00-12:00. No 
program on June 19th and July 4th. 

Summer Programs

Have you considered working with students? Come join our team 
as a school bus driver! The District provides paid training if you do 
not have a commercial driver’s license. There are also signing 
bonuses available. The job posting can be found at Bus Driver if 
you already have the qualifications. Email 
transportation@galt.k12.ca.us if you are interested in training 
needed to drive a school bus. If you are looking for more flexibility, 
the District is also hiring substitute drivers.

School Bus Drivers Needed

https://www.wildernessinquiry.org/programs/canoemobile/
mailto:transportaion@galt.k12.ca.us
mailto:transportaion@galt.k12.ca.us


Fairsite Elementary and Early Learning Center is a fun place to 
be!  Our Fairsite Fireflies are adorable, energetic, happy and 
excited about learning.  Every minute they are learning 

something, whether it be socially or academically, to prepare 
them for a successful schooling experience. So far this year, 

Fairsite has had a fall carnival, parent math nights, a book fair, 
picnic days, class field trips, and a successful school-wide 
fundraiser organized by our Parent Advisory Committee. The 

Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) allocated money for recess 
equipment and library books, and they approved many teacher 

wish lists for classroom items.  Our students have benefitted in 
many ways thanks to the support of our Fairsite families!  A lot 
happens at our little pre-K school!

 “The more that you read, the more things you will know, the more that 

you learn, the more places you’ll go.” —Dr. Seuss

Highlighting Fairsite Elementary


